From: Michael Ryan <michael.lanowy@gmail.com>
Date: Tue, Apr 1, 2025 at 12:20 PM

Subject: H5647

To: <Houseludiciary@rilegislature.gov>

| am writing in opposition to House Bill 5647. Allowing expungement of multiple felonies rhodes the
public's trust in our criminal justice system. Expungement should be reserved for one time offenders or
those who have been trouble free for the amount of time and duration in the current statute.
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